
April 2023                                                         Our new topic is fairy tales 
   

 

 

      

                             

 

Silver class  

 

At the end of the spring term we had a visit from the Easter bunny, who gave everyone a small chocolate treat.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our topic this half term is Fairy tales. We started our topic by reading the three little pigs and exploring the 

materials they used to build their houses.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In science we have started to look at the different properties of materials  
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Tuesday was our first pet therapy session. All the children were really gentle and quiet 

around Hope the dog.  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday was our first yoga session. It was really relaxing and the children had lots of fun. 

Everyone had their own mat to lay on. We took our shoes off and turned the lights off.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


